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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: DEP cites Keystone Sanitary Landfill for exceeding leachate storage limits 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/dep-cites-keystone-sanitary-landfill-for-exceeding-leachate-
storage-limits/article_a3a01a4a-4120-5d23-b02e-4944695f08e0.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Delco Today: Aqua Pennsylvania and Pennsylvania Horticultural Society Award $210,000+ in Tree-
Planting Grants 
https://delco.today/2024/06/aqua-pennsylvania-horticultural-society-trees/ 
 
Levittown Now: EXCLUSIVE: Environmental Concerns Emerge At Shuttered $170 Million Food Facility 
https://levittownnow.com/2024/06/12/exclusive-environmental-concerns-emerge-at-shuttered-170-
million-food-facility/ 
 
My ChesCo: Pennsylvania Moves to Ban “Forever Chemicals” in Consumer Products 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/government/pennsylvania-moves-to-ban-forever-chemicals-in-
consumer-products/ 
 
Erie Times: Industrial food waste is often used as fertilizer. People link it to illnesses 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/2024/06/13/food-processing-residual-regulations-pitched-in-
pennsylvania-house-bill/73218300007/ 
 
Allegheny Front: THERE IS SOMETHING WRONG UNDER NEW FREEPORT 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/there-is-something-wrong-under-new-freeport/ 
 
The Center Square: Hydrogen hub boosters promise major jobs, opponents demand more transparency 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_74ca7512-2906-11ef-bb14-
db7ebe0c6ab9.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Non-residents will soon have to pay annual fee to use Milton recycling center 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/non-residents-will-soon-have-to-pay-annual-fee-to-use-milton-
recycling-center/article_54e82b20-2917-11ef-b3e2-8fe9f4d78368.html 
 
York Daily Record: Industrial food waste is often used as fertilizer. People link it to illnesses 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2024/06/13/food-processing-residual-regulations-pitched-in-
pennsylvania-house-bill/73218300007/ 
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East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
New Castle News: County residents able to file claims for train derailment settlement 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/county-residents-able-to-file-claims-for-train-
derailment-settlement/article_55204738-28ce-11ef-a54d-3bbcab257479.html 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
My ChesCo: Kent Conservation District Opens Enrollment for Cover Crop Program 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/regional/kent-conservation-district-opens-enrollment-for-cover-
crop-program/ 
 
Bucks County Herald: Heritage Conservancy, Warrington Township land tree-planting grants from 
Horticultural Society 
https://buckscountyherald.com/stories/heritage-conservancy-warrington-township-land-tree-planting-
grants-from-horticultural-society,51703 
 
Butler Eagle: Glade Run Lake Conservancy educates children on pollinators 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240612/glade-run-lake-conservancy-educates-children-on-pollinators/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Students learn about bees at Into the Great Outdoors camp 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/students-learn-about-bees-at-into-the-great-outdoors-
camp/article_43bdb3d2-281e-11ef-ae09-7fadaf4a8962.html 
 
Erie Times: Proposed forest plan in Pennsylvania addresses variety of challenges and needs 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2024/06/11/what-is-being-done-to-improve-forest-
health-in-pennsylvania-dcnr-forest-jobs-trail-improvements/74057201007/ 
 
KDKA: Reconnecting on the water this summer 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/reconnecting-on-the-water-this-summer/ 
 
WESA: Bike Share Pittsburgh introduces Adaptive POGOH at Eliza Furnace Trailhead in Hazelwood 
https://www.wesa.fm/identity-community/2024-06-13/bike-share-pittsburgh-adaptive-pogoh-
hazelwood 
 
Tribune-Review: Ribbon cut on Allegheny RiverTrail Park expansions in Aspinwall 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/ribbon-cut-on-allegheny-rivertrail-park-expansions-in-
aspinwall/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
Bucks County Herald: Penn State Extension to offer Merchant Generator and Community Solar Leasing 
webinar 
https://buckscountyherald.com/stories/penn-state-extension-to-offer-merchant-generator-and-
community-solar-leasing-webinar,51654 
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The Derrick: Emlenton Truck Plaza charged up with opening of EV station 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/emlenton-truck-plaza-charged-up-with-opening-of-ev-
station/article_3f73089c-27f9-11ef-9878-c3f3048ee37d.html 
 
Times Observer: Local solar program proposed in Pennsylvania 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/06/local-solar-program-proposed-in-
pennsylvania/ 
 
AP: Thefts of charging cables pose yet another obstacle to appeal of electric vehicles 
https://apnews.com/article/electric-vehicles-charging-cables-stolen-copper-tesla-
5f003686cade63fade2e8d7dd3402f3a 
 
Post-Gazette: MORE money, less energy: State launches program for municipalities to fund energy 
efficiency projects 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/06/12/pennsylvania-energy-development-
authority-solar-climate-change/stories/202406120080 
 
Lockhaven Express: Energy financing authority overhaul could help Pa. tap billions in federal 
infrastructure money 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/06/energy-financing-authority-overhaul-could-
help-pa-tap-billions-in-federal-infrastructure-money/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Input sought for proposed rate increase' 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/input-sought-for-proposed-rate-
increase/article_b658adca-28ff-11ef-93b2-0b4b29e42336.html 
 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Webinar to Provide Avian Influenza Updates 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/webinar-to-provide-avian-influenza-updates/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
The Guardian: Rare cancers, full-body rashes, death: did fracking make their kids sick? 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/article/2024/jun/13/pennsylvania-fracking-children-illnesses  
 
Allegheny Front: SAFETY, HEALTH DOUBTS LINGER AS MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE GETS APPROVAL FOR 
SERVICE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/mountain-valley-pipeline-gets-approval-for-service/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Time: FERC approves Mountain Valley Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/06/12/ferc-approves-mountain-valley-
pipeline.html 
 
WITF: Operations of the hotly contested East Coast natural gas pipeline can begin, regulators say 
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https://www.witf.org/2024/06/12/operations-of-the-hotly-contested-east-coast-natural-gas-pipeline-
can-begin-regulators-say/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
York Daily Record: After family became sick, moved, father wants to inform about Food Processing 
Residuals 
https://www.ydr.com/videos/news/local/2024/06/13/with-family-sick-father-wants-more-
understanding-about-fprs/73975927007/ 
 
York Dispatch: York City trash collection to start an hour earlier due to coming heat 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2024/06/13/york-city-trash-collection-to-start-an-
hour-earlier-due-to-coming-heat/74082033007/ 
 
abc27: Forecasted heat leads to adjusted trash collection schedule 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/forecasted-heat-leads-to-adjusted-trash-collection-schedule/ 
 
FOX43: Trash collection in York City beginning at 5 a.m. through June 21 due to forecasted extreme heat 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/trash-collection-york-city-beginning-5-am-june-21-due-
extreme-heat/521-a6e086dd-4f6e-48b1-a3d6-fae90febe09b 
 
WFMZ: Anticipated high temps prompt changes to Reading trash collection schedule 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/anticipated-high-temps-prompt-changes-to-reading-trash-
collection-schedule/article_d9340498-28fa-11ef-8b49-b77f3741d6ea.html 
 
 
Water 
 
My ChesCo: H2O Degree Launches Advanced Wireless Water Meter for Tenant Submetering 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/regional/h2o-degree-launches-advanced-wireless-water-meter-
for-tenant-submetering/ 
 
The Derrick: Franklin authority focuses again on water line projects 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/franklin-authority-focuses-again-on-water-line-
projects/article_e0306aba-2838-11ef-9432-a3eb5a92a211.html 
 
WESA: With new Fern Hollow Bridge in place, environmentalists are set to evaluate the creek below 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2024-06-12/fern-hollow-bridge-frick-park-creek 
 
Allegheny Front: HOW ONE OHIO TOWN IS PREPARING FOR A FUTURE OF FLOODS 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-one-ohio-town-is-preparing-for-a-future-of-floods/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Around Ambler: Upper Dublin to enact plastic bag ban for retail establishments in September 
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https://aroundambler.com/upper-dublin-to-enact-plastic-bag-ban-for-retail-establishments-in-
september/ 
 
Bucks County Herald: New Hope may convene an Environmental Advisory Council 
https://buckscountyherald.com/stories/new-hope-may-convene-an-environmental-advisory-
council,51649 
 
Daily American: Industrial food waste is often used as fertilizer. People link it to illnesses 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2024/06/13/food-processing-residual-regulations-pitched-
in-pennsylvania-house-bill/73218300007/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Waste-to-energy facility upgrade improves environmental sustainability 
https://www.cpbj.com/waste-to-energy-facility-upgrade-improves-environmental-sustainability/ 
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